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Last Name: Schobel
Title: N/A
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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: ALL

Message:
I am going to say this briefly.  It is vital to the wellbeing of the people of the State
of Texas that the Congressional, State House, State Senate, SBOE, and Census districts
drawn in this committee are not gerrymandered.  The people should have a right to
proportionate representation, with districts drawn based not on demographics but simply
on population.  Any action contrary to this principle is a dark mark on the legacy this
Legislature and the legacy of this State.  Do the right thing.




